JAWAHARLAL NEHRU UNIVERSITY
OFFICE OF THE RECTOR-II
26th March 2018
Dear Colleagues,

As you are aware some Schools have been practically locked down by the student protesters
continuously for last several days. This has obstructed the normal functioning of some School
and Centre offices and have caused considerable hindrance to holding of viva-voce of the
candidates who have qualified in the written test of JNU Entrance Examination.

The JNU administration is open to discussion with the faculty members who would like to put
forth their views on this critical issue. After receiving a line of confirmation (at the email id
given below) from you to be part of the discussion, the office will intimate you the time and date
of the meeting.

Regards,
(Prof. S.C. Garkoti)
Rector-11

Email: rectorii@mail.jnu.ac.in, rectorii.jnu@gmail.com



mailto:rectorii@mail.jnu.ac.in
mailto:rectorii.jnu@gmail.com

